
BE A PART OF THE SOLUTION 

Markers have been placed in areas throughout the City to remind citizens 

that all storm water drains to the River. If you would like a marker placed 

on a storm drain at your business, your residence, or a City drain near 

you, the Washington Soil and Water Conservation District can place one 

at no charge.  Please contact us at 740-885-3312.      

Storm Water Pollution…. 

Look for Storm Drain Markers in your neighborhood ! 


